12. MORRISON AVENUE RESERVE - PLAYGROUND DEVELOPMENT

The Board considered a report seeking its support for the implementation of the proposed playground
and landscaping plan for Morrison Avenue Reserve, following community consultation.

The Board resolved:

1. That approval of the proposed Morrison Avenue Reserve development plan be granted, in order
to proceed to detailed design and construction.

2. That the commencement of the process to declare the newly purchased properties to be held as
recreation reserve under the Reserves Act 1977, and the former and recently purchased
reserve areas classified as recreation reserve be supported.
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